The Thunder Bay International Fine Arts Association is seeking northern artists to participate in a collective art show. This will be a professional art show with the artist’s work represented in a catalogue.
Please visit the Association offices at 97 S. Algoma Street June 7th, 2008 between 12 and 6 pm. Bring a sample or portfolio of your work.

The Association promotes the fine arts in northern Ontario.
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